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Innovations in
Computer Science
and Engineering
Springer
Contributed articles.
Software

Engineering IOS
Press
Technology trends
may come and go,
but cloud
computing
technologies have
been gaining
consideration in the
commercial world
due to its ability to
provide on-demand
access to

resources, control
the software
environment, and
supplement existing
systems. Pervasive
Cloud Computing
Technologies:
Future Outlooks
and Interdisciplinary
Perspectives
explores the latest
innovations with
cloud computing
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and the impact of
these new models
and technologies.
This book will
present case
studies and
research on the
future of cloud
computing
technologies and its
ability to increase
connectivity of
various entities of
the world. It is an
essential resource
for technology
practitioners,
engineers,
managers, and
academics aiming
to gain the
knowledge of these
novel and pervasive
technologies.
Privacy
Vulnerabilities and
Data Security
Challenges in the IoT
Springer Nature
This book is a
collection of selected
papers presented at
the Second Congress

on Intelligent Systems
(CIS 2021), organized
by Soft Computing
Research Society and
CHRIST (Deemed to
be University),
Bengaluru, India,
during September 4
– 5, 2021. It includes
novel and innovative
work from experts,
practitioners,
scientists, and decision-
makers from
academia and
industry. It covers
topics such as Internet
of things, information
security, embedded
systems, real-time
systems, cloud
computing, big data
analysis, quantum
computing,
automation systems,
bio-inspired
intelligence, cognitive
systems, cyber
physical systems, data
analytics, data/web
mining, data science,
intelligence for
security, intelligent

decision making
systems, intelligent
information
processing, intelligent
transportation,
artificial intelligence
for machine vision,
imaging sensors
technology, image
segmentation,
convolutional neural
network, image/video
classification, soft
computing for
machine vision,
pattern recognition,
human–computer
interaction, robotic
devices and systems,
autonomous vehicles,
intelligent control
systems, human motor
control, game playing,
evolutionary
algorithms, swarm
optimization, neural
network, deep
learning, supervised
learning, unsupervised
learning, fuzzy logic,
rough sets,
computational
optimization, and
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neuro-fuzzy systems.
Software
Engineering
CRC Press
Web services
provide systems
with great
flexibility and
easier
maintenance
which result in
better ways to
communicate
and distribute
applications.
There are good
procedures in
place for the
design,
development,
and
management of
Web services;
however, there
are areas in
which Web
service
adaptation is
required. To
preserve the

loosely coupled
approach of Web
services, service
adaptations
should be
implemented
appropriately.
Adaptive Web
Services for
Modular and
Reusable
Software
Development:
Tactics and
Solutions
includes current
research on the
area of Web
service
adaptation while
embarking upon
the different
aspects related
to Web services.
This collection
provides an
overview of
existing
solutions for
service adaption

in different
development
scopes as well
as covers a wide
variety of
challenges which
emerge. It aims
to keep industry
professionals as
well as academic
researchers up
to date with the
latest research
results.
Technology
In
Government,
1/e Alpha
Science Inte
rnational
Limited
Recent
developments
in
information
processing
systems have
driven the
advancement
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of numerical
simulations
in
engineering.
New models
and
simulations
enable
better
solutions
for problem-
solving and
overall
process
improvement.
Advanced
Numerical
Simulations
in
Mechanical
Engineering
is a pivotal
reference
source for
the latest
research
findings on
advanced

modelling and
simulation
method
adopted in
mechanical
and
mechatronics
engineering.
Featuring
extensive
coverage on
relevant
areas such
as fuzzy
logic
controllers,
finite
element
analysis,
and
analytical
models, this
publication
is an ideal
resource for
students,
professional
engineers,

and
researchers
interested
in the
application
of numerical
simulations
in
mechanical
engineering.
Software
Engineering
Ebook-PDF
Springer
As
organizations
and research
institutions
continue to
emphasize
model-driven
engineering
(MDE) as a
first-class
approach in
the software
development
process of
complex
systems, the
utilization of
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software in
multiple
domains and
professional
networks is
becoming
increasingly
vital. Advances
and
Applications in
Model-Driven
Engineering
explores this
relatively new
approach in
software
development
that can
increase the
level of
abstraction of
development of
tasks. This
publication
covers the
issues of
bridging the
gaps between
various
disciplines
within software
engineering and
computer

science.
Professionals,
researchers,
and students
will discover
the most
current tools
and techniques
available in
the field to
maximize
efficiency of
model-driven
software
development.

Congress on
Intelligent
Systems IGI
Global
This book
constitutes
the refereed
proceedings
of the 17th
International
Conference on
Economics of
Grids,
Clouds,
Systems, and
Services,

GECON 2020,
held in
Izola,
Slovenia, in
September
2020. Due to
COVID-19
pandemic the
conference
was held
virtually by
the
University of
Ljubljana.
The 11 full
papers and 9
short papers
presented in
this book
were
carefully
reviewed and
selected from
40
submissions.
The papers
are
structured in
selected
topics,
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namely:
Smartness in
Distributed
Systems;
Decentralizin
g Clouds to
Deliver
Intelligence
at the Edge;
Digital Infra
structures
for Pandemic
Response and 
Countermeasur
es;
Dependability
and Sustainab
ility;
Economic
Computing and
Storage;
Poster
Session.
Managing
Information
Technology
Resources and
Applications
in the World
Economy New
Age

International
As knowledge-
based software
engineering
matures and
increasingly
automates the
software
engineering
life cycle,
software
engineering
resources are
shifting
towards
knowledge
acquisition
and the
automated
reuse of
expert
knowledge for
developing
software
artifacts.
This book
summarizes the
work and new
research
results
presented at
the Tenth
Joint

Conference on
Knowledge-based
Software
Engineering
(JCKBSE 2012),
held on the
island of
Rhodes, Greece,
in August 2012.
The biennial
Joint
Conference on
Knowledge-Based
Software
Engineering
brings together
researchers and
practitioners
to share ideas
on the
foundations,
techniques,
tools, and
applications of
knowledge-based
software
engineering
theory and
practice.
Topics
addressed
include
theoretical
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foundations,
practical
techniques,
software tools,
applications
and/or
experience
reports in
knowledge-based
software
engineering.
This book is
published in
the subseries
Knowledge-Based
Intelligent
Engineering
Systems
(KBIES).
Modern
Software
Engineering
Methodologies
for Mobile and
Cloud
Environments
Chandresh
Agrawal
Software
development
continues to
be an ever-
evolving field

as
organizations
require new and
innovative
programs that
can be
implemented to
make processes
more efficient,
productive, and
cost-effective.
Agile practices
particularly
have shown
great benefits
for improving
the
effectiveness
of software
development and
its maintenance
due to their
ability to
adapt to
change. It is
integral to
remain up to
date with the
most emerging
tactics and
techniques
involved in the
development of

new and
innovative
software. The
Research
Anthology on
Agile Software,
Software
Development,
and Testing is
a comprehensive
resource on the
emerging trends
of software
development and
testing. This
text discusses
the newest
developments in
agile software
and its usage
spanning
multiple
industries.
Featuring a
collection of
insights from
diverse
authors, this
research
anthology
offers
international
perspectives on
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agile software.
Covering topics
such as global
software
engineering,
knowledge
management, and
product
development,
this
comprehensive
resource is
valuable to
software
developers,
software
engineers,
computer
engineers, IT
directors,
students,
managers,
faculty,
researchers,
and
academicians.
Research
Anthology on
Agile
Software,
Software
Development,
and Testing

Springer
The book
begins with an
introduction
to software
reliability,
models and
techniques.
The book is an
informative
book covering
the strategies
needed to
assess
software
failure
behaviour and
its quality,
as well as the
application of
optimization
tools for
major
managerial
decisions
related to the
software
development
process. It
features a
broad range of
topics
including

software
reliability
assessment and
apportionment,
optimal
allocation and
selection
decisions and
upgradations
problems. It
moves through a
variety of
problems
related to the
evolving field
of optimization
of software
reliability
engineering,
including
software
release time,
resource
allocating,
budget planning
and warranty
models, which
are each
explored in
depth in
dedicated
chapters. This
book provides a
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comprehensive
insight into
present-day
practices in
software
reliability
engineering,
making it
relevant to
students,
researchers,
academics and
practising
consultants and
engineers.

The Computer
Engineering
Handbook IGI
Global
This book
gathers high-
quality
papers
presented at
the Internat
ional
Conference
on
Artificial
Intelligence

and
Applications
(ICAIA
2020), held
at Maharaja
Surajmal
Institute of
Technology,
New Delhi,
India, on
6–7 February
2020. The
book covers
areas such
as
artificial
neural
networks,
fuzzy
systems,
computationa
l
optimization
technologies
and machine
learning.
India ... IT &
Telecom

Directory IGI
Global
As technology
continues to
evolve, the
popularity of
mobile
computing has
become
inherent
within today’s
society. With
the majority
of the
population
using some
form of mobile
device, it has
become
increasingly
important to
develop more
efficient
cloud
platforms.
Modern
Software
Engineering
Methodologies
for Mobile and
Cloud
Environments
investigates
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emergent trends
and research on
innovative
software
platforms in
mobile and
cloud
computing.
Featuring state-
of-the-art
software
engineering
methods, as
well as new
techniques
being utilized
in the field,
this book is a
pivotal
reference
source for
professionals,
researchers,
practitioners,
and students
interested in
mobile and
cloud
environments.

Software
Engineering
Springer

Science &
Business
Media
As is true of
most
technological
fields, the
software
industry is
constantly
advancing and
becoming more
accessible to
a wider range
of people.
The
advancement
and
accessibility
of these
systems
creates a
need for
understanding
and research
into their
development.
Optimizing
Contemporary
Application

and Processes
in Open
Source
Software is a
critical
scholarly
resource that
examines the
prevalence of
open source
software
systems as
well as the
advancement
and
development
of these
systems.
Featuring
coverage on a
wide range of
topics such
as machine
learning,
empirical
software
engineering
and
management,
and open
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source, this
book is
geared toward
academicians,
practitioners
, and
researchers
seeking
current and
relevant
research on
the
advancement
and
prevalence of
open source
software
systems.
Software
Engineering
and Testing
Jones &
Bartlett
Learning
This Book Is
Designed As A
Textbook For
The First
Course In
Software
Engineering

For
Undergraduate
And
Postgraduate
Students. This
May Also Be
Helpful For
Software
Professionals
To Help Them
Practice The
Software
Engineering
Concepts.The
Second Edition
Is An Attempt
To Bridge The
Gap Between
What Is Taught
In The
Classroom And
What Is
Practiced In
The Industry .
The Concepts
Are Discussed
With The Help
Of Real Life
Examples And
Numerical
Problems.This
Book Explains
The Basic

Principles Of
Software
Engineering In
A Clear And
Systematic
Manner. A
Contemporary
Approach Is
Adopted
Throughout The
Book. After
Introducing The
Fundamental
Concepts, The
Book Presents A
Detailed
Discussion Of
Software
Requirements
Analysis &
Specifications.
Various Norms
And Models Of
Software
Project
Planning Are
Discussed Next,
Followed By A
Comprehensive
Account Of
Software Metric
s.Suitable
Examples,

Page 11/15 May, 20 2024

Software Engineering By Aggrawal Solutions



 

Illustrations,
Exercises,
Multiple Choice
Questions And
Answers Are
Included
Throughout The
Book To
Facilitate An
Easier
Understanding
Of The Subject.

Contemporary
Ethical
Issues in
Engineering
Springer
"The speed
with which
companies are
bringing new
software
products to
market is
having a
serious
impact on
information
technology
use in organi
zations. As

vendors
release new
software
products,
customers are
faced with
the prospect
of upgrading
to the new
software. If
not managed
properly, the
upgrade might
cost
inordinate
amounts of
money and/or
curtail
employee
productivity.
To aid IT
managers,
this book
provides
strategies
for managing
issues
associated
with the
implementatio

n of software
upgrades. In
addition, the
book presents
selected
research
papers which
provide
indepth
treatment of
the most
critical
aspects of
software
upgrade manag
ement"--Provi
ded by
publisher.
Web Services:
Concepts, Met
hodologies,
Tools, and
Applications
Laxmi
Publications
For most
professions,
a code of
ethics exists
to promote
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positive
behavior
among
practitioners
in order to
enrich others
within the
field as well
as the
communities
they serve.
Similar to
the medical,
law, and
business
fields, the
engineering
discipline
also instills
a code of
ethical
conduct.
Contemporary
Ethical
Issues in
Engineering
highlights a
modern
approach to
the topic of

engineering
ethics and
the current
moral
dilemmas
facing
practitioners
in the field.
Focusing on
key issues,
theoretical
foundations,
and the best
methods for
promoting
engineering
ethics from
the pre-
practitioner
to the
managerial
level, this
timely
publication
is ideally
designed for
use by
engineering
students,
active

professionals,
and
academics, as
well as
researchers
in all
disciplines
of
engineering.
Economics of
Grids, Clouds,
Systems, and
Services IGI
Global
"This book
provides an
understanding
of major
issues,
current
practices and
the main ideas
in the field
of Web data
management,
helping
readers to
identify
current and
emerging
issues, as
well as future
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trends. The
most important
aspects are
discussed: Web
data mining,
content
management on
the Web, Web
applications
and Web service
s"--Provided by
publisher.

Springer
Nature
Despite the
regional
currency
crisis of
1997-1998,
Asia-Pacific
economies
continue to
be among the
most
attractive
markets in
the world.
Japanese,
American,
and European

firms have
invested
heavily in
the past
decades, and
now are
positioning
themselves
to take
advantage of
the post-
Asian
recovery,
phenomenal
Chinese
growth
rates, and
deepening
economic lib
eralization.
This
pathbreaking
work focuses
on
understandin
g the market
and
nonmarket

strategies
employed by
Japanese
firms to
boost their
share of the
developing
Asian market
and to rally
the Japanese
government
in support
of their
initiatives.
In addition
to advancing
a novel
theoretical
framework to
analyze
strategy,
the book
contains an
overview
chapter
focuses on
Japanese
investment
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and trade
trends in
Asia and
original
case studies
of the
banking,
automobile, 
telecommunic
ations,
chemical,
software,
and
electronics
sectors that
provide
insight into
winning
strategies
in Asia.
Software
Engineering
Academic
Press
This book is
designed for
use as an
introductory

software
engineering
course or as
a reference
for
programmers.
Up-to-date
text uses
both theory
applications
to design
reliable,
error-free
software.
Includes a
companion CD-
ROM with
source code
third-party
software
engineering
applications.
Software
Engineering
Springer
Nature
SGN.The Ebook
Software
Engineering
Covers Study
Material Plus

Objective
Questions With
Answers.
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